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                                                                                                                                Tuesday 16th January 2024  

Cross Country Championships 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Your child has been selected to represent the school in a cross country competition. The competition 
will be held at Goffs Churchagte, College Road, EN8 9LY on Wednesday 24th Janaury. Your child will 
need to be collected from school at 2:20pm and taken to Goffs Churchgate for 2:35pm where they will 
be greeted by Mr Ladyman. Please let me know if you have sorted a lift for your child with another 
parent or if you are unable to collect your child.  

The race will start at 3pm and the medal ceremony will finish around 4:15pm. 

Please ensure that your child brings warm clothing, rain coat, appropriate footwear and a water bottle. 
Children will get changed into the school athletic top before being collected.  

Parents are welcome to spectate but will only be able to enter the site at an allowed time. 

Parking is limited. Photos and videos are prohibited. 

Please provide consent for your child on Arbor. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Mr Ladyman  

PE subject lead  
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